
Yearbook Contribution Request 

Dear [Club Name] Members, 

As we approach the end of the school year, we are excited to start working on this year's 

yearbook. Each club has a unique story to share, and we would love to include your contributions 

to showcase your achievements and memories. 

We kindly ask you to submit photos, highlights, and any special events your club has 

participated in during the year. Please consider sending: 

• Group photos of club activities 

• Captions for the images 

• A brief write-up about your club's mission and accomplishments 

All contributions should be sent to [Yearbook Coordinator's Email] by [Deadline Date]. Your 

participation is crucial in making this year's yearbook a true representation of our school 

community. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


